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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

Spring Gospel
Meeting at Mt.
Pleasant
7:00pm - 8:30pm
with Dan Chambers of
Brentwood, TN. Times
are Sunday at 9:30
AM, 10:30 AM and
1:00 PM and Monday
through Wednesday
at 7:00 PM. There will
be a potluck lunch
between morning and
afternoon services on
Sunday.

2

Spring Gospel
Meeting at Mt.
Pleasant
7:00pm - 8:30pm
with Dan Chambers of
Brentwood, TN. Times
are Sunday at 9:30
AM, 10:30 AM and
1:00 PM and Monday
through Wednesday
at 7:00 PM. There will
be a potluck lunch
between morning and
afternoon services on
Sunday.

3

Spring Gospel
Meeting at Mt.
Pleasant
7:00pm - 8:30pm
with Dan Chambers of
Brentwood, TN. Times
are Sunday at 9:30
AM, 10:30 AM and
1:00 PM and Monday
through Wednesday
at 7:00 PM. There will
be a potluck lunch
between morning and
afternoon services on
Sunday.

4

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Spring Gospel
Meeting at Mt.
Pleasant
7:00pm - 8:30pm
with Dan Chambers of
Brentwood, TN. Times
are Sunday at 9:30
AM, 10:30 AM and
1:00 PM and Monday
through Wednesday
at 7:00 PM. There will
be a potluck lunch
between morning and
afternoon services on
Sunday.

5 6

Leadership Retreat
for Men and Young
Men
Leadership Retreat for
the Men and Young
Men at Big Reedy
Christian Camp. More
details to come. Sign
up sheet in the lobby.

7

Leadership Retreat
for Men and Young
Men
Leadership Retreat for
the Men and Young
Men at Big Reedy
Christian Camp. More
details to come. Sign
up sheet in the lobby.

8

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Ladies Bible Study
Group
Any ladies interested
in starting a Ladies
Bible Study group,
please meet in the
fellowship hall
immediately following
morning service. We'll
discuss the date and
time we'll meet each
month and vote on a
group name. Please
see Kelsey Gott, Lil
Warren or Heather
Skaggs with any
questions.

Sun PM Worship
Service

9 10 11

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

12 13 14

15

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship

16 17 18

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

19 20 21

Tom speaking in
Radcliff, KY
At the 12 hours of
Jesus program at
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Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

6:00pm Eastern time
5:00pm Central. We
need some folks to
plan on going.

22

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Graduate Honor
Ceremonty
We be honoring our
high school and
college graduates
immediately following
morning worship
services. Please make
plans to be there.

4th Sunday night
fellowship
meal theme: Taco
bar/Mexican

Elder/Deacons
Meeting
5:00pm - 6:00pm
in the conference
room/library.

Lehman Ave. Gospel
Meeting
Sunday 6pm; Monday-
Wednesday 7pm:
Speaker is Wes Hazel
from Valdosta,
Georgia.

Sun PM Worship
Service

23

Lehman Ave. Gospel
Meeting
Sunday 6pm; Monday-
Wednesday 7pm:
Speaker is Wes Hazel
from Valdosta,
Georgia.

24

Lehman Ave. Gospel
Meeting
Sunday 6pm; Monday-
Wednesday 7pm:
Speaker is Wes Hazel
from Valdosta,
Georgia.

25

Lehman Ave. Gospel
Meeting
Sunday 6pm; Monday-
Wednesday 7pm:
Speaker is Wes Hazel
from Valdosta,
Georgia.

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

26 27

Remembering our
Veterans
6:00pm. We will be
placing American
flags on the graves of
military veterans at
Mount Pleasant
Cemetery at 6:00pm.
If you are interested in
participating, meet in
the cemetery parking
lot (where the old
church building was
located) just before
6:00pm. If you have
questions, please
contact Andy
Wagoner.

28

29

Sun AM Bible Study

5th Sunday Service
The contribution will
be used toward the
building debt. Young
men of Mt. Pleasant
will lead Sunday
evening services.

Sun AM Worship
Service

Youth Devo for 7th
grade - College age
Immediately following
evening services.
Devo in the fellowship
hall, then we'll leave to
go eat dinner in town.

30 31

Crusade for Christ
Tom will be in
Dominica on a
crusade for Christ.
Please keep him and
others with him in your
prayers.
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BG Retirement
Village Service
2:00pm. Young men
will be conducting
worship service at the
Bowling Green
Retirement Village at
2pm. Please meet
there a few minutes
early.

Sun PM Worship
Service

Category Key
4th & 5th Sunday Services

Anniversaries

Area Events

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Youth
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